
Meeting Minutes February 7 2011 

In Attendance Mike Moran , Tom Kane, Al Jones and Marylou Volpe 

Absent  Mike Curtin 

Approval of the January 26, 2011 minutes 

Summer Concert Request for the Castaways Jimmy Buffet Tribute 

Thank Greg Morse and the Highway Dept. for all their help this year 

Field Design  

Shepard Parcel : 2 Softball 1 Multi Sports  

Town Barn: 2 Multi Sport Field 1 Little League 1 Major League 

 No inquires for the Worcester Sharks Field  Trip for March 6, 2011 cancel 

 6:00pm  Meeting with the Softball and Little League Coordinators 

In Attendance Jim Winkler Girls Softball, Lori Zhar T-Ball Coordinator and Bob McCormack Little league Farm 

Teams 

May and June 8 weeks needed for Field time 

T-ball is looking for approximately 7.5 hours of Field time per week (12 Teams) 

Farm is looking for 28 hours of Field time per week (8 Teams) 2 hour games practice 1.5 

Minors should be all set using the Town Barn, Turners and Jr / High School fields 

Girls Softball will have a better idea of what they need for time after their last registration 2/24/11 

We will meet again on Monday, March 7, 2011 at 6:00pm to discuss the schedule further 

Walker Pond would be a big help if we are able to utilize their field   Bob McCormack will contact the association 

president John O’Brien. 

We need DPW to move the dirt piles from the Town Barn Fields Parking area 

Team Funding Requests will be ready for review at the next meeting 

Next meeting February 22, 2011 at 5:30pm 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:15pm 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Lynne Girouard 



 


